
paul@paulwainwrightphotography.com 

From: "Debbie Desimone" <ddesimone@atkinson-nh.gov>
Date: Friday, January 11, 2019 11:32 AM
To: <paul@paulwainwrightphotography.com>
Subject: RE: LUCT Historical Revenue
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Hello Paul,
I checked my records and printed 2016,17, & 18.
Those are the only CU land change tax we have had over the last 10 years. We did not have any for 2008 through 2015.
I put those copies of that info in the conservation box.
Deb

From: paul@paulwainwrightphotography.com <paul@paulwainwrightphotography.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 10:04 AM
To: Debbie Desimone <ddesimone@atkinson-nh.gov>
Cc: Conservation <conservation@atkinson-nh.gov>
Subject: LUCT Historical Revenue

Hi Debbie --

I’m doing some research on the yearly revenue history from the Land Use Change Tax.  Do you have those 
figures readily available for the past 10 years or so?  Alternatively, I could look them up in past Town Reports, 
but I figured I’d try the easy way first.

Thanks!

-- Paul.

Paul Wainwright, Chair, Atkinson Conservation Commission


